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                Can you believe we are coming to the end of 2023? Time to wrap up the year 2023     

             and make sure we are all reported in Americanism.  HAVE YOU REPORTED?? 

                  By now you should have gone on MALTA and went through the “Americanism” 

              information located in the “Member Resources”  www.vfwauxiliary.org  

                National Ambassador Linda Roloff has great information in video and PDF format.  

                I encourage you to read each area in Americanism.  Encourage your members to  

                go online to read this information and learn. Great information to help with  

           “Understanding VFW Auxiliary Traditions”.  Thank you for all you do for our organization.     
                                           

                         Extra points for this!  Be sure to report this in your January report. 
                                                                 
                                                               December 7th is National Pearl Harbor 

 Remembrance Day.  
Fly flag at half-staff in honor of those who died as 

a result of their service at Pearl Harbor. 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays! 

 
 
 

 

http://www.vfwauxiliary.org/

